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Grafton Office official opening 

You may have noticed a new tenant in town – your union, the PSA/CPSU NSW, has opened an office! 

Our office is not just about the newly opened Clarence Correctional Centre – but recognition that Grafton 

is the community with the largest number of public sector workers on the entire NSW North Coast.   

We are holding an informal (and COVID-safe) opening of our office and would welcome any members 

interested to come see the premises and meet our local staff – Tom, Rebecca and Asren.   

It will also be a great opportunity to meet fellow members from other agencies throughout the town, and 

realise how eclectic and vital the services you collectively provide Grafton are.   

Assistant General Secretary Troy Wright will also be in attendance. Refreshments will be provided.   

The details are as follows….hope to see you there!   

WHAT: Grafton PSA/CPSU NSW Office Opening   

WHEN: Thursday 26 November at 5:00pm 

WHERE: 2/12 Prince Street, Grafton 

RSVP: (for catering) Tom Whitton at twhitton@psa.asn.au  
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